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KTCEA recognizes its responsibility to ensure that all KTCEA schools encourage 

positive school-parent relationships. 

 
Specifically: 

1. Each school will have a School-Parent Advisory Circle to provide advice, 

information and support to the school Principal to ensure that the Principal is 

well informed in providing effective and efficient governance, leadership, and 

management. 

2. Each school will have a School-Parent Advisory Circle to ensure 

effective communication and information to and from the school 

and community. 

3. Each School-Parent Advisory Circle will operate under the KTCEA School. 

4. Each School-Parent Advisory Circle will be chaired by the School Principal. 

5. Each School-Parent Advisory Circle member will be required to attend training 

prior to fulfilling their duties. Training will be provided and/or coordinated by 

KTCEA. 
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